
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

  

 

Partners in Policymaking® is a leadership training program 
that teaches adults with disabilities and parents how to be 
community leaders and how to advocate for themselves and 
others. 
Participants come to Columbia once a month for five months 
to receive information, training and resources about local, 
state, and national issues that affect people with disabilities.  
 
Participants in the Partners in Policymaking® program are 
expected to attend: 

• five two-day sessions, one weekend per month 

• sessions begin at 12:00 pm on Friday and conclude by 

4:00 pm on Saturday 

 
 

PARTICIPANTS ARE 

REIMBURSED FOR 

TRAVEL COSTS TO 

AND FROM 

COLUMBIA. 

 

LODGING & MEALS 

PROVIDED. 

PARTICIPANTS 

RECEIVE DINNER 

FRIDAY AND 

BREAKFAST AND 

LUNCH ON 

SATURDAY. 

* Lodging is provided to 

participants travelling more than 

50 miles to class location. 

 

ATTENDANT 

SUPPORT AND 

RESPITE 

REIMBURSEMENT 

ARE PROVIDED FOR 

PARTICIPANTS 

WHO MEET 

ELIGIBILITY 

REQUIREMENTS. 

 

 

 

 

 
 

For more information, go to 

https://www.scddc.state.sc.us/resources.html 

or call 803-734-0465 

Sessions: 
October 18-19, 2024 

November 8-9, 2024 

January 17-18, 2025 

February 7-8, 2025 

March 14-15, 2025 

https://www.scddc.state.sc.us/resources.html

